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For Immediate Release  May 6, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Looks for Felony Theft Suspects 
 
 
On April 23, 2019 at about 7:00 AM, Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Deputies were dispatched to 
the address of 1835 Woodland Field Crossing Spring, Texas in reference to a theft. When deputies arrived, 
they were notified about a theft of rims and tires valued at over $3000. The below pictures are of three 
individuals who stole the wheels and tires off a 2018 GMC Sierra truck. Individuals are believed to be from 
the Humble, TX area of Beltway 8 and US HWY 59. The suspects were driving a maroon 2004 Mercury 
Grand Marquis. The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking any assistance with identifying these 
suspects.  
 
If you have any information in regards to this case and/or the identity of the suspects, please contact 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or contact Multi-County Crime Stoppers at1-800-
392-STOP (7867) and refer to case# 19A131296. 
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Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
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